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Dear Friends, 
 
As we do our part to "flatten the curve" by staying apart, we’re seeking to remain 
united as a church family. There has never been a more critical time to stay 
connected. 
 
This letter highlights ways to worship and grow from home. I want to praise our 
church staff, working overtime to make sure we stay connected as a church. In a 
time of Social Distancing, we need God and the Church all the more. 
 
Please take a moment and look at the ways to be involved at home: 

• Livestream worship: 8, 9:30, 11, 11:07am – sumc.io/livestream 
• Sunday School on Livestream: 9:30am – sumc.io/livestreamflc 
• Sunday School by Zoom –sumc.io/zoomss 
• Participate in a 144 group by Zoom – sumc.io/144groups  
• Facebook prayer meetings, Weekdays 9am – fb.com/shalimarumc 
• Mini studies by Zoom, at Noon each day – sumc.io/zoombasics 

Our website is updated daily with what events are happening and what's changed. 
 
We are working to connect with everyone during these unprecedented times. 
Please call us if we can be of help to you. We love you and miss you. Let's stay 
connected even though we are apart for a season. It will be a glorious day when 
we are all together again! 
 
Shalom, 
Philip 
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